
Hanbury’s Farm Primary School 

Year 2 Summer 2 Newsletter 

P.E. Sessions 

Our PE days for this term are Tuesday and 

Thursday.  
 

P.E uniform 

 Black jogging bottoms or shorts  

(suitable for both outdoor or indoor use) 

 Suitable trainers for outdoor use 

 Trainers / pumps for indoor use 

 White top or house colour top 

 

Please make sure you have your PE kit on and 

jewellery/earrings are removed.  Please also make 

sure long hair is tied up.  

Due to the risk assessment and the safety of the 

children, children not wearing correct PE kit will not 

be allowed to take part in PE lessons.  

 

Reading Books 

Reading books MUST be available in school every 

day. 

This is to ensure that members of staff and 

volunteers can read with your child and this can be 

recorded in their diary.  

Reading books will be sent out on a Friday.  Books 

need to be returned the following Wednesday so 

that new books can be given out. 

 

Please read books lots of times to increase SPEED 

and FLUENCY when reading. 

 

Remember to get your grown up to sign/comment in 

your reading diary when you have read your book. 

It is important reading books are returned 

otherwise, there is a £5.00 charge to pay for a 

replacement book 

Homework 

Homework will be set every Friday. 

 

Maths -  Each Friday you wil be given your CGP 

maths workbook.  Please complete the relevant work 

out for that week (it will be dated in your book).   

Books need to be returned the following Wednesday 

so that they can be checked. 

 

Phonics - QR codes and/or text messages will be 

sent out for Phonics videos please encourage chn to 

join in with these to help practise their phonics. 

Online resources 

Please check Google Classroom regularly 

as we will be posting useful videos, games 

and activities to support you with your 

learning.  

 

                    
 

Remember to log on regularly on Numbots to practise 

your mental maths skills and on Education City to 

review maths, grammar and science key learning.   

 

Updated username and passwords were sent out last 

half term. Do come and speak to us if you require 

them again.  

Curriculum 

Year 2 curriculum information can be found on the 

class web page on the school’s website.  

In English we will read;  The Owl who Was Afraid of 

the Dark by  

In Maths we will be learning about time, 

measurement and then review our previous topics and 

apply our knowledge to solve problems.  

This half Term our topics are; 

DT – Textile pouches 

Geography – What is it like to leave by the sea? 

Science – Habitats around the world 

PSHE – Changing Me 

RE – Ceremonies 

Computing –Create a topic e-book 

Music – African call and response 

Important dates 

 

28/6 – SPORTS DAY 

8/7 – Summer Fayre 

14/7 – INSET day 

 

Keep an eye out in June for non uniform days and 

check the different donations to bring in for our 

Summer Fayre.  

 

Please keep checking the school website and school 

newsletter for the most up to date information on 

special events, trips and INSET days.  

 

https://www.hanburysfarm.staffs.sch.uk/  

https://www.hanburysfarm.staffs.sch.uk/

